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French Studies Report 

 

No specific items received to report from subject associations. 

I have been re-elected onto the committee for the Association for the Study of Modern and 

Contemporary France and therefore hope to be able to draw on this involvement to enhance 

my knowledge of the issues facing subject associations in French for future UCML reports 

and meetings.  The next meeting is on Saturday 10th November at Birkbeck. 
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